Alan Ehrlich

From: Alan Ehrlich
Sent: Friday, June 11, 2004 2:01 PM
To: Dave Tyson (tysond@dfo-mpo.ge.ca); Eric Yaxley (yaxleye@inac.ge.ca); Jennifer

Morin {cpawsnwi_cc@theedge.ca); Joe Acorn {joeacorn@theedge.ca); Laura
Pitkanen (laura_dcfn@yahoo.com); Louie Azzolini {Lucianoa@theedge.ca); Paula
Pacholek (paula.pachclek@ec.gc.ca)

Subject: Correction

Correction

The deadline for returning the distribution list confirmation forms for the Canadian Zinc
Ltd. Expansion Environmental Assessment is not March 31% 2004 (as indicated by
mistake). The actual deadline is June 18", 2004.

My apologies for the error!

Alfan Ehrlich

Senior Environmental Assessment Officer

Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board
Tel: (867) 766-7056

Fax; (867) 766-7074



